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Officials Committee 
 

• The PVS Officials Chair, Tim Husson, has submitted a separate report on the status of 
officials in the LSC. 

• Thanks to the PVS Officials for the thousands of volunteer hours they have provided in the 
past year to enable the extensive competition schedule in PVS. 

 
Safety Committee 
 

• The PVS Safety Committee Chair, Kurt Thiel, has submitted a separate report. 
 
Technical Committee 
 

• The PVS Technical Committee Chair, Jim Thompson, has submitted a separate report. 
 
Equipment 
 

• Equipment Manager, Carrie Tupper, has done a very good job managing and maintaining 
the PVS equipment. 

• New equipment procured in the last year includes a timing console, two starting systems, 
and misc. cables and support parts. 

• Several of the PVS timing consoles and many of the PVS starting units were repaired this 
year. 

• PVS now has enough working equipment to support a short course four-meet weekend 
(i.e. November Open) or a long course two-meet weekend (i.e PVS LC Open). 

• PVS purchased a new timing system from Superior Swim Timing.  It consists of a small 
interface box and software that runs on a laptop computer.  It is much less expensive than 
our current timing consoles.  I have tested it at one PVS meet this season and am looking 
for opportunities to test it at some more meets. 

• Fairland Aquatics Center and the Prince George’s Sports and Learning Complex bought 
new timing equipment and large scoreboards.  This may cut down on the number of 
rentals of PVS equipment in the future. 

 
 
 
         Tim Husson 
         Operations Vice-Chair 
         thusson@comcast.net 

http://www.superiorswimtiming.com/SwimFast/

